
Dear/Madam, 
 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
 
I would like to add a consideration I omitted to include in my 
original email and about which I am very concerned, viz. that there 
is a proven risk from diesel particulates to the health of the 
inhabitants of the proposed houses in Valley Park and other sites 
near to the A34. 
 
 
See the BBC article "Air pollution 'causing deadly public health 
crisis'" (http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-30349398) from which I 
quote: 
 
 
"New schools, care homes and hospitals should be built far away from 
major roads because of the dangers of air pollution, a report by the 
parliamentary Environmental Audit Committee says." 
 
 
 
It would surely be a very serious mistake for planners to knowingly 
put future residents at risk from very harmful pollutants emanating 
from the A34. I hardly think that the Valley Park, North West Valley 
Park, East Harwell Campus and Milton Heights proposed development 
sites could be described as "far away from a major road". 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr I Jackson 
 
 
 

 


